Terrence Justice

From: Shrem, Paul K CIV NAVFAC SE, PWD Key West <paul.shrem@navy.mil>
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 12:13 PM

To: Terrence Justice

Cc: Flowers, Roland CIV NAVFAC SE

Subject: NASKW - Mole Pier, Key West - Electrical Protective Relays
Attachments: image002.jpg; 20170203-CKW-Quote16041.pdf

Signed By: paul.shrem@navy.mil

Terry,

The attached quotation from Basler to the City is consistent with the technical scope of work developed by the Navy
and falls within the In-Kind request (dated 03 February 2017) provided to the City Manager by the Navy Real Estate
Contracting Officer (RECO).

Please proceed with the order.

Paul K. Shrem, RA, NCARB
Community Planner

NAS - Key West
305-293-2915
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